NR_key_name: 7ECB297FE15C6BC085256442000A8A9D

SendTo: Judge_John_Tunheim_at_~8DC-MN-Minneapolis @ smtpgwy.ared.uscourts.gov @ INTERNET @ WORLDCOM

CopyTo:

DisplayBlindCopyTo:

BlindCopyTo: CN=R ecord/O=ARRB
From: CN=Tom Samoluk/O=ARRB

DisplayFromDomain:

DisplayDate:02/17/1997DisplayDate_Time:9:00:55 PMComposedDate:02/17/1997ComposedDate_Time:8:55:08 PM

Subject: Meeting on the Hill

Dear Jack:As you have probably seen from David's e-mail, on Friday we had a very good meeting with two majority staffers from Senator Thompson's office and Brian Dettlebach from Glenn's staff. We have work to do, but we have a good chance to get the extension, we think. Dettlebach asked about contact with the White House on the extension. We told him that you would be contacting White House staff. He was very interested in knowing the reaction. Clearly, they do not want to cross the White House. I'll follow up with you on Tuesday to see if there is anything that I can tell Dettlebach.It was great to be back in the mix. I look forward to talking

Body: with you soon.Tom

recstat: Record
DeliveryPriority: N
DeliveryReport: B

ReturnReceipt: Categories: